H.5. "KARABAGH", Blythswood Shipbuilding Co's Yard No. 32.

A letter has been received from the Glasgow Secretary
stating that this vessel is about to be completed and placed in
commigsion, and that in reply to enquiry the Builders have been
informed that the procedure to be adopted will be similar to
that followed in the case of the motor vessel "PERMIAN" go far as
it applies.

The plans of the "KARABAGH" were approved in the
Glasgow Office in June 1930, and it is noted that the March
Quarter 1932 Shipbuilding Return states that the vessel was
nearly completed and that work had been suspended. The First
Entry Report has not been forwarded.

It is submitted that in the first instance the Glasgow
Secretary might be requested to furnish details of what remains
to complete the survey during construction of thdés vessel,
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